
 
To whom it may concern, 
 

I would like to express my sincere and deep belief in the mission and vision of Clothing INC. 
They have a very clear message and a very solid purpose that continues to impact and shape the 
community of Mt. Pleasant MI and surrounding cities. Without their presence, the community would 
certainly feel the lose.  
 

As a pastor, I know there there is a great need to be involved in the community and to meet 
the needs of people who are hurting. One of the most simple ways this can be accomplished is by 
helping people have good clothes to keep them warm or prepare them for a job interview. I have 
shared conversations with this team and my desire is to work with them on a more direct level to 
broaden their impact in other communities by opening up another Clothing INC store. I believe that 
every church and every community could and should have this available for people who are in need.  

 
There are still funds that would need to be obtained to make this happen. If we want to truly 

help change lives and improve the living condition of all people, they will need more financial 
support to help broaden this reach. Beyond the use of buildings, there are the numerous totes and 
containers needed to store the clothes, the racks set up to organize and display the clothes and 
most of all, there are the gaps that never quite get filled in. Certain sizes of clothes are always in 
need and without additional support, they will not be able to continue meeting the needs of the 
public.  

 
My church is committed to helping expand the outreach of Clothing INC by finding a way to 

start one here. We want to continue to uplift and move forward the mission of providing free 
clothes to those in need.  

 
I firmly believe that with additional aid and support from people all over the state, Clothing 

INC could easily become the centerpiece of changed lives. I believe in the team that works so hard 
for little to nothing and I believe that God is using this group to meet a serious need.  

 
Sincerely, 

 

Rev. Benjamin Beck 
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